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In the matter of missing four year old, Carnel Chamberlain, the Saginaw Chippewa Tribal 
Police believe his disappearance is suspicious. The Tribal Police are now focusing 
investigative efforts on the boyfriend of the child’s mother. The mother has been fully 
cooperative in this developing investigation. The boyfriend, however, has not fully 
cooperated with the investigation, thus far.  
 
The Saginaw Chippewa Tribal Police would like to thank each and every person who 
assisted with the search efforts to find Carnel on June 21 and 22. Future search efforts 
will be coordinated through the Saginaw Chippewa Tribal Police along with assistance 
from the Saginaw Chippewa Tribal Fire Department and volunteers.  
 
If members of the community choose to continue searching on their own, please contact 
the Tribal Police should anyone come across items that are suspicious in nature at (989) 
775-4700 or the Tip Line (989) 775-4775. The Saginaw Chippewa Police along with the 
FBI are continuing the investigation. 
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